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This week has been all about buildings. We designed and made our own buildings with foam 

shapes, popsicle sticks, cubes, Legos, bristle blocks and cardboard blocks. We also 

watched buildings being built on YouTube. We learned about tools and safety gear that 

builders use on the job. We practiced hammering golf tees into foam and a nail into wood. 

We even measured things around our classroom with a tape measure. We also dressed as 

builders as we worked. It’s been a fun week. 

In math, we worked on numbers and counting and making patterns. Our letters this week 

were Dd and Pp. We are continuing to make our alphabet book. We can't wait to show you 

the finished product in a few weeks. The weather this week did not allow us as much 

outside play as we like, but we enjoyed playing and exercising in our sensory room. 

Next week, we will continue our study of buildings. 

Menu: 

M: No school 

T: No school 

W: corndog, corn, banana, milk 

TH: soy butter and jelly sandwich, salad, apple slices, milk 

F: ham and cheese stuffer, carrots, grapes, milk 

Dates to Remember: 

1.18: Martin Luther King Holiday, no school 

1.19: Teacher Planning Day, no school 

1.22: Picture retakes 

2.15: President’s Day, no school 

3.15-19: Spring Break  

 

Have a great long weekend! 


